
7/2.)/92 

Kr. Joseph Scovitch 
4815 CalUert Road, #355 
College Park, nd. 20740 
Dear Joseph Scovitch, 

Thanks very much for getting and sending gnek's notes. Some of them are quite 

interesting. And it happens I'm writing about those matter now, so that makes no 

appreciate this even more. 
I do not know your special interest other than this may perhaps reflect it but 

you are welcome to any FOIA information 1 have. 

We also have a co ier you can we. 

In the event you have any other information like this I'm writing about the 
lundbergAdia atrocity. I presume you are familiar with it. 

t. 
Again thank and bee/ wishes, 

Harold lleisj5erg 

He got Pierre F'ink's notes from A27.2 and exit me a copy. Filed .L'inck 


